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Manager's Introduction

As we embrace the warm, sunny days of summer, we are excited to share all the
wonderful happenings that have been taking place at Kingsacre. The past few
months have been bustling with activities and events that have brought joy and
connection to both residents and staff alike.

My name is Nicola, and I am thrilled to be the new Home Manager here at
Kingsacre. It’s a privilege to join this vibrant home, and I am enthusiastic about
getting to know each and every one of you - our valued residents, their families, and
our dedicated staff.  

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes, 

Nicola Dow
Home Manager

Matilda The Musical

A huge thank you to Clydebank High School for inviting us along to their Musical
“Matilda”. It was a fantastic show and we were all made to feel so welcome. Well
done to all the children and staff who made this possible!

In-House Café Coffee Morning

Our in-house café has been the perfect setting for a delightful coffee morning filled
with sweet treats and cheerful conversation. Residents savoured delicious cakes
alongside cups of tea and coffee while enjoying good company and sharing stories
with friends - both old and new. 

Live Entertainment 

We had an exciting visit from Maggie's Line Dancers, and it was a joyful occasion for
everyone involved! Residents had the chance to join in the fun, and a special shout-
out goes to our very own Dot, who has been recognised as an honorary member of
the line dancing team! 

We were also thrilled to host the fabulous Partick Pluckers for an afternoon of
entertainment. Residents enjoyed singing, dancing, and even sharing a few laughs
with the jokes from the talented group. Everyone had a fantastic time, and we can’t
wait to welcome them back in the coming months for more fun-filled entertainment.

Shopping Trip

Our lovely ladies, Diane and Bridget, enjoyed a fabulous afternoon shopping at
Hardgate shops. They treated themselves to delicious cakes and sandwiches during
their outing and even managed to pick up some tasty treats from Greggs to share
with fellow residents. It’s wonderful to see our residents having such enjoyable
experiences together!

Facebook Page

Make sure to check out our Kingsacre Care Home Facebook Page and give us a
Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to recently on this
platform.

Leave A Review

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the links below:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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